
 

 

David Rees AM  

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff 

CF99 1NA 

 

15 September 2016 

Dear David,  

Implications for Wales of the UK’s withdrawal from the European Union 

Thank you for your letter, dated 25 August 2016, which provided an invaluable overview 

of your committee’s work and direction of travel.  

After a summer of consulting with key stakeholders and the public, the Equality, Local 

Government and Communities Committee will be holding their forward work planning 

session on 29
th

 September 2016. I hope after this meeting I will be able to provide you 

with an update on how my committee will be proceeding and if any of the work will touch 

on the implications of withdrawal from the European Union.  

I very much look forward to working with you and building a cohesive relationship 

between our committees.  

I will be in touch shortly.  

Kind regards 

  

John Griffiths AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 


